
    

 

Happy Thanksgiving Month! 

Dear TGSA members, it is my hope that we all still have something to be thankful for as we 

commerce well into the academic session. It can certainly be overwhelming keeping up with 

significant GCTS (Graduate Centre for Theological Studies) dates, deadlines, and paperwork; 

especially for incoming students.  Remember that the TGSA as well as the TST GCTS office are here to 

help smoothen your administrative and academic path. Have a blessed thanksgiving! 

TGSA communicates with the TST community through the TGSA website, Facebook group, 

and Twitter feed, as well as the TST graduate degree student email listserv.   

Be sure to check your Utoronto email regularly and join the TGSA social media platforms to stay on 

top of TGSA-related information. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Below are upcoming array of events and notable dates: 

• October 3:   SSHRC Doctoral Fellowship application deadline 

• October 3:   Deadline for annual doctoral supervisory reports to be  

submitted to the GCTS Office for students in Coursework or  

Prospectus stages for PhD and all stages for DMin 

• October 5:                         TST Fall Agapé Worship Service at 1:30PM, hosted by Regis College at  

                                                             50 St. Joseph Street, with a reception to follow 

• October 14:   Fall TGSA and GCTS Conference Award application deadline 

• October 21:   Wycliffe Scripture and Theology Colloquium presents “The Gospel of  

John & its Prologue.” From 9:30AM – 4:30PM 

• November 25:   Last day to submit thesis for examination to avoid tuition fees for  

Winter 2023 (ThD, non-conjoint PhD, DMin, ThM and non-conjoint MA  

ONLY) 

• November 30:   Last date to submit doctoral thesis for examination for Spring 2023  

Convocation 

 

Communication @ TGSA 

October 2022 Issue 

http://tgsa.sa.utoronto.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/783778732486761
https://twitter.com/tstgsa
http://www.tst.edu/academic/graduate-student-information-procedures


 
 

 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

TGSA Board 

Listed are the current TGSA board members. If you are interested in any of the vacant positions, 

contact tgsa@utoronto.ca for more information. 

 
Executives 

• President – Hannah Ferguson 
• Treasurer – Tom Hubschmid 
• Vice President Academic – Morgan Bell  
• Vice President Conferences – Vacant 
• Vice President External – Vacant 
• Vice President Communications – Maureen Ononiwu  

Program Representatives 

• Master of Arts – Vacant 
• Master of Theology – Vacant 
• Doctor of Ministry – David Kennedy  

College Representatives 

• Emmanuel – Morgan Bell  
• Knox – Robert Revington 
• Regis – Patrick Nolin  
• St. Michael’s – Rosemary Boissonneau  
• Trinity – Dylan Ziegler 
• Wycliffe – Tom Hubschmid 

Non-Voting Officers and Guests 

• Secretary – Bohdan Hladio 
• Social Chair – Vacant 
• Advocacy Chair – Vacant 
• UTSU Director – Vacant 

 

Best Wishes for the New Academic Year! 

 

Maureen Ononiwu 

TGSA VP Communications 

mailto:tgsa@utoronto.ca

